From: Maroney, Peter

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:15 AM

To: Denver **Cc:** King, Lynda

Subject: On a personal note...

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

After working almost a half century in our industry, I made a decision recently to focus my future time and energy on interests that are more personal and family related. To that end, I want you to be among the first to know this morning that I have given Tribune Broadcasting notice of my resignation effective June 26th.

I know we will have many opportunities over the next couple of months to say our goodbyes, to look back and reminisce and to look forward to new beginnings, but I also want to take this opportunity now to thank you for making these last five years some of the best in my career.

Your professionalism, your competitiveness and your dedication to our success have never wavered since we put these two stations together and got them working as one organization. You are the best, and it shows every day in the creativity and innovation that you put into producing, marketing, and selling our product.

Susan and I have no immediate plans to leave Denver, so I hope to keep in touch with many of you in the future as you take Colorado's Own Channel 2 and Fox 31 Denver to new heights.

Wishing you all the very best in the days ahead,

Peter